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LIBRARY ADVISORY BOARD MINUTES
January 29, 2018, 5:30 p.m.
Members Present: Anne West /Chair, Margaret Wells/Vice Chairman, Barbara Hilderbrand, Raychel Garcia, G.K. Sharman, Beverly Courtney
Members Absent: Susan Kellicut 
Staff: Christine Patten, Library Services Division Manager
A. Ms. West called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m.  Ms. West noted that there was a quorum for the January 29, 2018 Library Advisory Board Meeting. Motion was made to accept the official minutes from December 4, 2017 meeting. Ms. West made a motion, which was seconded by Ms. Margie Wells and approved by unanimous vote.
B. New board members, G.K. Sharman and Beverly Courtney were introduced.  Ms. Sharman is an editor and writer.  Ms. Courtney is a volunteer with the Friends of the Library and a volunteer at the West Branch.

C. Ms. Patten provided information about Funding request from the Friends for 2018. The library is requesting just over $60,000 for shelving and furniture for the new teen area at the Central Branch. 
The funding request also includes funding for the summer reading program, award books and prizes, special performers, chess and other instructors, and awards for a teen shark tank type program. 
D. Ms. Patten provided an update on the various improvement projects planned, funded and ready for implementation. The elevators at the Central Branch are going to be modernized with the work starting in the middle of February.  The parking lot poles at the Central Branch will be replaced and changed out to LED lighting with the project starting in February.  The parking lot expansion for the Northwest Branch in Lake Mary has been delayed due to the release of the purchase order to fund the site planning and redesign.
E. The floor was opened for any discussion under the Good of the Order.
F. Next Library Advisory Board meeting is scheduled for February 26, 2018 at 5:30 PM in the gallery at the Central Branch Library at 215 N. Oxford Rd., Casselberry.
G. Ms. West adjourned the meeting at 6:30 
PM.
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